
HONGKONG LAND HOLDINGS LIMITED (the ‘Company’) 
 
On behalf of the Company, we wish to advise that Mr Charles Allen-Jones stepped down from the Board with 
effect from the close of business on 8th May 2019. 
 
 
Jonathan Lloyd, Jardine Matheson Limited 
For and on behalf of Hongkong Land Holdings Limited 
 
9th May 2019 


